
I am honoured to extend my heartfelt congratulations to the Lord Reading Law Society as you
celebrate your 75th anniversary. As the Member of the National Assembly for Westmount—Saint-
Louis, I am delighted to witness this significant milestone in your esteemed organization's history. 

For three-quarters of a century, the Lord Reading Law Society has been a beacon of legal
excellence, scholarship, and community engagement. Your dedication to upholding the
principles of justice, promoting legal education, and fostering camaraderie among legal
professionals is commendable and serves as an inspiration to all. 

The Lord Reading Law Society holds a special place in our community, not only for its
contributions to the legal profession but also for its commitment to supporting initiatives that
benefit society as a whole. Your efforts in promoting diversity, equity, and inclusion within the
legal field are particularly noteworthy. 

The upcoming program of events planned to commemorate this milestone promises to be a
fitting tribute to the Society's rich heritage and accomplishments. I am proud to support you as
you celebrate the past achievements of the Lord Reading Law Society, and your continued
commitment to excellence and meaningful contributions to our legal system and community. 

As you gather to mark this historic occasion, I extend my best wishes for a successful and
memorable anniversary celebration. May the Lord Reading Law Society continue to thrive and
serve as a beacon of integrity, professionalism, and service for many more years to come.

Warm regards, 

Jennifer Maccarone
Member of the National Assembly for Westmount–Saint-Louis 
Official Opposition Critic for Families, Public Security, the Fight
Against Racism, the 2SLGBTQIA+ Community and responsible
for the Mauricie Region
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